THE HOWLER

Garibaldi Grade School | Newsletter



June 2025

We are officially at the end of the school year!

As we wrap up things here at school, please make sure you have your student(s) look for any GGS library books that need to be returned. Also, make sure to have your student(s) look at our lost and found by the office for any missing items.

Staff changes for Next year

At the end of this school year we are celebrating Mr. Gordon's retirement! Although we are sad to see him go, we are excited for him in his new chapter! And with that transition, GGS is pleased to announce we have hired Rachel Flynn as our new 4/5 teacher. Mrs. Flynn comes to us from Texas where she currently has been teaching. She and her family are moving here the first week of June.

Important Upcoming Dates

June 5, Thursday | Kindergarten/1st Spring Tea

June 6, Friday | Field Day

June 9, Monday | School Board Meeting

June 10, Tuesday | Preschool Last Day, Preschool Promotion

June 11, Wednesday | 5th Grade Promotion

June 12, Thursday | Talent Show, finalist performing

June 12, Thursday | Last Day (12pm release) K-5



Friday, June 6th - 12-2:15pm

Mrs. Baertlein hosts our fun-filled Field Day activities. Students will want to be dressed comfortably for playing and moving around. (If it is raining, field day will be indoors. If it is sunny, please apply sunscreen lotion before your child comes to school.

5th Grade Promotion Ceremony

On Wednesday, June 11th, we are having an assembly honoring our 5th Graders moving on to Middle School. We will spend time celebrating our 5th Graders as they share their graduation speeches at the ceremony. Come join us from 1:30-2:15pm in the GGS gym. The afternoon will end with a special dance/party just for the 5th grade students!



Parent Survey Winners!

Thank you to all of the families who took the time to fill out the parent survey this past month! Our Site Council will be reviewing the data to make changes based upon your feedback. We selected four random names who were able to win a prize. The winners were:

- Whitney Olle
- Glynnis Rutherford-Woolfolk
- Kerstin Hall
- Lynnelee Baertlein

Student Medication

If your student has any medication checked into the office please pick up on or before the last day of school - June 12th. We cannot send medication home with the student.



Garibaldi Grade School

Email: lisas@nknsd.org Website: nknsd.org

Location: 604 Cypress Ave, Garibaldi, OR Phone: 503-322-0311



